
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 4th September 2024 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for August 2024 have shown no issues, apart from another loose timber board on the zip wire 
play area which has now been repaired and secured.   
  
Lengths Person New Drill 

I can now confirm that the Lengths Person has bought a new drill.  

Plants Man 

The Plants Man has spoken to me about having a named Hi-Vis vest with the council’s name placed on it, so the 
public can recognise whom he is working for. These have now been purchased and he and the Lengths Man now 
have one. There are two spare vests which are being held by myself.  
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